
 

15 December 2022 

 

YEAR 6 GRADUATION POLO SHIRTS  
 

Dear Year 5 Parents and Carers, 
 
Current Year 5 (2023 Year 6) students will be able to purchase a Graduation Polo Shirt to wear as school 
uniform and as a keepsake from their time in Year 6 at Harrison School.  
 
The ‘Class of 2023’ shirt is a unique student design that has been created using the Harrison School 
colours. All students were given the opportunity to create a design, and students then voted for their 
favourite one. See the winning design below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Cost: $47 each or 2 for $90 

• Orders Due: Monday 9 January 2023 

• How to place an order:  All orders need to be placed and paid for online directly with the supplier 

by following this link: https://evenplayingfield.com.au/products/harrison-school-year-6-polo-2023 

 
Any orders placed after 9 January 2023 will be placed in the second order and be delivered at the end of 

Term 1 2023. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: The school is not accepting any orders or payment for the Year 6 Graduation Shirts. 
 
Kind Regards, 
Harrison School 
 

https://evenplayingfield.com.au/products/harrison-school-year-6-polo-2023

